
8/1/2025 -Food Service Report – Mike Bottarini, Director of Food Services. 

Summer Program – Total meals served – 38,398    

Non-congregate (7 day meal pick up / delivery) – 34,538 - Congregate – 3860 meals 

Summer Program was a big success. Overall, we increased our participation 8,154 meals from 
last summer. I’m very proud of my team and what they were able to accomplish. Great job. 

Administrative review –  SSO – Exit Meeting 7/29/25 

We had one minor finding that requires Corrective Action and no financial penalty is associated 
with the issue.  All required CAD documents and paperwork will be submitted before the due 
date of August 12. 

1. Public Notification for Congregate Feeding Sites: 
I did not correctly inform the public about our congregate feeding site locations. 
While I did send an email to all staff, that did not meet the requirement for public 
notification. This will be a simple fix moving forward.  

On a positive note, we received a commendation from the reviewer for our non-congregate 
feeding efforts, which is something to be very proud of. 

Claims-  Summer Complete 

June -$78,635.23   / July- $104,315.58   Summer Total – $182,950.81 

News 

- Looking forward to a new School Year and continuing to build on our Successes 

- 8/4- We will be providing pizza for Freshman Orientation  

- 8/5- Hosting Welcome Back Luncheon for all Staff at WHS from 11:30-12:30  

           please join us for Homemade Lasagna, Garlic bread, Fresh Garden Salad. 

-8/6 – Catering Breakfast for Teachers, Custodians, Maintenance and Food Service employees 
at WHS. 

 


